Ph. : 03192 — 234087

D. O. No. 1-752/2002-TW J /SO

S ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
i SECRETARIAT
G C Joshi ek ke
Special Secretary (TW) Port Blair, dated the 3" October, 2005.
Dear Shri Sonkar,

Please refer to your D.O. letter No. M-12019/11/05/TRP dated 16"
September, 2005 addressed to Chief Secretary, A & N Administration
regarding the letter of Shri Samir Acharya, Convenor, INTACH, Andaman
and Nicobar Chapter on “violation of Supreme Court Orders and
Marginalization of Jarawas”. A detailed note on the matter is enclosed for

your reference.
With regards,
Yours sincerely,
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